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Subject: Reimbursement of Medical Cannabis License Fees Charged Prior to 2024. 

Meeting: City Council - Sep 03 2024 

From:  Amanda Mack, City Manager 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Councilman Buhler requested action be taken regarding reimbursement. 

 
 
FINANCIAL CONSIDERATIONS: 
Fee reduction from $25,000 to $5,000 is $20,000 per license, per year.  

 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION / SUGGESTED MOTION: 
City Manager and City Attorney recommend not approving the reimbursement request.  
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